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 Week Beginning  

8th July 2024 

 

 

This week we have a visit from our Trust CEO, Helen Williams, for her 

final visit to FHIS of the school year. We will also be sending reports 

home and sharing the wonderful celebrations and achievements the 

children have made this year. We will also be having another ‘No 

Outsiders’ art day on Thursday where we will be taking one of the No 

Outsiders stories and creating lots of superb artwork linked to the 

book.  

Wishing you a wonderful week.  

Mrs Edkins  

UPCOMING DATES THIS TERM 

 

Monday 8th July  

Reports Sent Home 

Monday 15th July  

Transition Week Begins 

Friday 19th July  

Daventry Country Park trip 

 

 

 

Monday 22nd July 

Year 2 Leavers’ Disco  

Tuesday 23rd July 

Year 2 Leavers’ Assembly at 

2pm 

 Term ends 

 

 



EYFS and Key Stage 1 Stars of 

the Week 

This week’s stars of the week are:  

Chestnut 

Whole class for showing our school values for Sports Day 

Sycamore 

Whole class for showing our school values for Sports Day 

Ash 

Anna– Amazing effort with all of her writing 

Ralph– Amazing efforts in all of his lessons 

Maple 

Gabriel– Great effort with his handwriting presentation  

Chester– Excellent work all week 

Oak 

Mila– Showing excellent skills in Food Technology 

Kevina– Super knowledge in cooking club 

Willow 

Jenson—Amazing Food Technology 

Amelia—Amazing Food Technology 



PTA ‘Friends of FHIS’ Summer Fayre 

A massive thank you to everyone who attended, donated or 

helped out at our annual summer fayre on Friday afternoon.  

It was lovely to see so many of you there supporting our school. 

All funds will go towards the re-development of the magical 

maze, as decided by the children at FHIS and the FHIS School 

Council.  



Year 1 Learning– DT Day! 

Last week the children in Ash and Maple had their DT day, 

where they were designing and making their own sandwiches. 

They have been practising their cutting, spreading and grating 

skills.  



Daventry Country Park Trip 

On Friday 19th July, we will be conducting our whole school 

annual trip to Daventry Country Park. There will be a number 

of events that children can enjoy. We ask that children come to 

school with a sun hat, suncream and jacket. Dolce will be 

providing ‘grab bags’ for a picnic lunch, these are available to 

book and we will be sending home a booking form, later on this 

week.  

Should you wish 

for your child to 

have a packed 

lunch, please 

bring this to 

school as usual.  

As always we 

welcome your 

support in attending our trips, if you are available to support on 

the day, please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

More information to follow.  



Class Attendance Winners of the Week 

As you are aware, we are trying to raise the overall school 

attendance back to pre-covid figures and are having a real push 

on attendance.  

This week’s class attendance winners are: 

Maple  

97.8%  

 

Whole School Attendance  

This weeks whole school attendance is: 

94.7%. 

National attendance data is: 94.2% meaning 

we are just in line with national. Please let’s 

keep working together to get FHIS data way 

above national!  Thank you for your ongoing support! 




